
Planning Committee 

 

Most planning applications can be reviewed at monthly Council meetings. There are some 

occasions when responses are required before the date of the next meeting, or a complex 

application may need a site visit, in those circumstances the Planning Committee will meet to 

discuss the application. 

 

Current members;  Councillors John Barnes, Colin Boylett, Simon Barrow and Roma Turner. 


